
Sacred Heart Parish 

Building and Grounds Committee 

March 2, 2022 

 

Attendees: Sam Carnicom, Eric Gabel, Denny Jenkins, Jeff Mackey, Aggie Mackey, 
Chris Michael, Charlie Sherman, Larry Fisher, Donna Steinbauer and Cyle Stull 
 
Not present was: Father Krzysztof and Bob Fisher 
 
An opening prayer was led by: Jeff Mackey 
 
Topics of Discussion: 
 
The pew restoration is scheduled to begin June 27. The ductwork in the church 
will be repaired and repainted at that time. Zach Wonderly will be contacted for 
the job. 
 
Waiting for a quote from Zimmerman’s for the parking lot drains. 
 
HVAC in the meeting rooms need repaired. Proposals will need to be created to 
send to contractors for bids. 
 
Rectory steps and sign at Smith road need repairs. It was suggested to contact 
Telamon or Mason Hall- Tim Linder. 
 
The trash bins will be moved this spring. 
 
Handicap parking may need to be changed due to signs falling down during high 
winds and snow removal. More discussion to follow. 
 
Volunteers are needed for mowing of the Sacred Heart campus.  Request will be 
put into bulletin and announcements. 
 
The skylight in the church is still leaking. C L Deemers will be contacted to fix. 



The heating unit in the gym caught fire. Gilbert’s replaced fan motor for $825.00.   
They said it will be $6000.00 to replace both units. 
 
The SHARE Center alarm has been repaired. 
 
Replacement of cafeteria tables will cost $3200.00 a piece.  
 
The school front steps need repaired.  Telamon will be contacted. 
 
A PM for HVAC at the school should be scheduled. 
 
 
Next meeting is Wednesday April 6, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 
 


